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The NSS wing along with the Centre for Social Concern (CSC) of Sambhram Academy of Management Studies organized an One-Day Cleanliness Drive at Mylapanahalli Village on February 09, 2023. A group of 50 students and four Faculty Members visited the nearby village and carried out the activity. The students cleaned the roads and disposed of the plastic covers and other discarded items in the dustbins placed at different points in the village. They extended their help and support in the cleaning of the pond which was covered with dry leaves and twigs. They visited the Aanganwadi (Pre-Primary School.) and spent time with the children there. The Panchayat members provided refreshments to all students and thanked them for their services.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Learning Outcome:  These activities help the students to be socially responsible and be considerate towards other living beings. Also students learn their Corporate Social Responsibility towards neighbor villages as future corporate professionals. 

